
National DEA Take Back Day on October 22, 2016.  
 
Please drop off unused or unwanted medications for safe disposal. This will 
keep our youth from accidental exposure to opioids and other medications. 
It also helps keep our water supply safe from improper disposal of certain 
medications. Drop off is easy, fast, safe and anonymous 

St. Clair County Drug Take Back Day 
Locations 
St. Clair County State's 
Attorney's Office  

10 Public Square, 
First Floor 

Belleville, IL 

St. Clair County Sheriff's 
Department 

700 North 5th Street Belleville, IL 

Fairview Heights Police 
Department 

10027 Bunkum Rd Fairview 
Heights, IL 

Fairview Heights Police 
Department 

St. Clair Square Mall Fairview 
Heights, IL  

New Athens Police Department 905 Spotsylvania St.  New Athens, IL 

New Baden Police Department 100 East Hanover New Baden IL 

O'Fallon Police Department 285 North Seven Hills 
Road 

O'Fallon, IL 

Swansea Police Department 2665 N. Illinois St Swansea, IL 

 


